
History
Fire Station 50, Camarillo Airport

On April 4, 1976, the Ventura County Fire Department reopened the Oxnard Air
Force Base fire station that was built in 1952 and closed December 31, 1969
when the base was decommissioned.

Fire Station 50 from 1976 to 2001.

Fire District personnel did extensive remodeling to the facility to bring it up to
seismic standards for that time. At various times, portions of the station were
used as the District’s Training classrooms or Handcrew quarters.

In addition to the engine, there have been truck, rescue, crash, USAR and Light
& Air units assigned to Fire Station 50 over its history.

In 2001 a new Station 50 was built on Las Posas Road that would better serve
the City of Camarillo and the airport.


